

THE CITY OF NEW YORK OFFICE OF THE MAYOR NEW YORK, N.Y. 10007

July 18, 2014

The Honorable Melissa Mark-Viverito Council Speaker City Hall New York, NY 10007

Dear Speaker Mark-Viverito:

Regarding the June 23rd letter sent to you for the purpose of recommending Marcie Kesner for appointment to the Landmarks Preservation Commission, I hereby ask the City Council to withdraw her name from consideration, as per her request.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Bill De Blair Bill de Blasio

Mayor

BDB:tf

cc: Marcie Kesner

Alicia Glen, Deputy Mayor for Housing and Economic Development Meenakshi Srinivasan, Chair, Landmarks Preservation Commission